Dear Cardinal Fans-

Welcome back for another exciting start of Fall activities. Whether it be from summer camps,
practices as the sun rises, workouts as the sun sets, or the myriad of other ways they spend
time to do their best, we are all excited to see our students, coaches, managers, directors, and
more show off the results of their hard work. As they demonstrate what it means to be a
Cardinal through their demonstration of skill, decorum, and attitude we too have a role to play.

Our job is to come and support all students and all the people around them wholeheartedly.
They need our cheers, our applause, and all the positive energy we can bring as they run, pass,
putt, spike, and act their hearts out. Demonstrating what it means to be a Cardinal in our actions
during all events is the bare minimum we expect. Anyone not acting out these ideas can and will
be asked to leave the event to provide our students and staff the environment and support they
deserve as they give their best. If asked to leave, a fan will be barred from future events for 30
days. A second infraction will lead to removal for the rest of the year.

We write hoping it stands as only a reminder and not something we have to enforce. The whole
Board and all of the people that make up the Cardinals are excited to cheer along with all of you
as we start out this great year.
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